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It has been a great experience learning how to help put these events on, the amount of teamwork and 
effort put into these events is astounding. Not only have I learned a lot about leadership but I’ve been 
able to create amazing relationships with everyone on the team. It’s definitely hard work but with God 
anything is possible. There’s something truly special about CYLT and I’m so glad I was able to be a part of 
it in 2018/2019.  (Jacob Guillemette, CYLT 2018-2019)  
 
 
Being on CYLT was absolutely amazing and I am so blessed and grateful for the experience! CYLT allowed 
me to create lifelong friendships, wonderful memories, foster lifelong skills such as leadership, and learn 
how other Catholics my own age were living out their own faith in their day to day lives. Most 
importantly, it enabled me to grow in faith and help others my age become closer to Christ.  (Emily 
Amann, CYLT 2015-2016, 2016-2017)  
 
 
“CYLT is great. They become your second family while helping to serve the youth in Maine.” (Matthew 
Sawicki, CYLT 2018-2019)  
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The testimonies and the pictures speak for themselves.  Apply to be a part of 
the CYLT 2021-2022 team today! Applications are due April 19th.  


